

Cctober 2020

Directors' Newsletter

Noonan Academy
Mrs. Davis Miss.Dea
3528 S.W. 3rd Avenue
Cape Coral, FL 33914
239-945-7001

Welcome Fall !!! We are having a great start to the new school year. Everyone is learning our new routines and schedules. Hoping to see some cooler weather soon, too!

Halloween Classroom Parties

Friday, October 30th

Students may wear Halloween costumes to school. Please NO scary costumes and Do Not bring in any accessories. Remember to wear sneakers. If you stay all day, you may bring in a change of clothes.



GO GREEN

Please visit our website:

Www.bobbienoonanschildcare.com

To keep you informed of upcoming events. Click on locations, Florida and then Cape Academy; it's that easy!

Everything you will want to know will be posted on the website. You will find Directors' Monthly Newsletters, Weekly Classroom Newsletters, Menus and the School calendar. Many important dates are posted and updated.

Drop off Time



Classes start promptly at 9:00 am. It is important To arrive on time.

Dates to Remember:

October:

10/1 monthly Preschool tuition due

10/6 Ms Cindy's

birthday

10/10 Ms Enden's

birthday

10/21 fire drill

10/30 Classroom

Halloween

Parties



Tuition is due in full on or before the

first day of the week your child attends. All daycare parents must pay tuition on the morning of the first day your child attends. If you are a preschool parent, tuition is due on the first day of the every month, starting with the month of August and ending with the month of May. As stated in our tuition policy a late fee will automatically be added by the computer when your tuition is not received. We accept cash, check and online Tuition Express credit card or checking payments.

Tuition Express is a great way to make your payments!

